
Dear Hana 

Thanks for your message. You must be busy too at the end of the year so thank you so much 

for planning the party.  

 

I think the idea for a pot luck party is really good. By the way, do you think it would be OK to 

bring some bought food instead of a homemade dish? 

 

I like the proposal for a present exchange. However, I think maybe we should limit the price 

to about 1000 yen.  

 

And how about everyone singing a song at the end of the party? That would be something 

unforgettable, wouldn’t it?  

 

Bye for now, 


